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From: Paul Michalec <paul.michalec@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 4:10 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Letter of comment in case 16-1871 ELBGN
 
Hello Mr. Butler.  My name is Paul Michalec and I have prepared and attached a letter that I would
like to be added to the public comments in case 16-1871 ELBGN.  I have created an account with
PUCO to submit my letter; however, I have been having some difficulty in being able to attach my
document.  It was suggest to me by an individual who has already submitted public comments in this
case to send by letter directly for uploading.
 
If this is improper, please let me know.  If not, thank you for your assistance.  I hope all is well with
you and the good people of Ohio.
 
Sincerely,
 
Paul Michalec - Chairman
Town of Evans Conservation Advisory Commission and Climate Smart Task Force

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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